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HIPAA Privacy Practices 
Reminder Notice 

 
 
In accordance with the Privacy Rule of the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act 
(HIPAA), the School Cafeteria Employees UNITEHERE Local No. 634 Health & Welfare Fund has 
adopted and implemented policies and procedures that protect your private health information. 
These policies and procedures were described in a Notice originally distributed to you in April 
2003, December 2017 and again in November 2021.   
 
If you would like another copy of the Notice, please contact the Fund office at 833-228-9212.  
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